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30th January 2020

Dear Parents

[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of the Geography work linked to our Blue Abyss topic, we will be taking the children in year 4 on a walk around the local area on Wednesday 5th February.  We will be recording our journey on a map and looking for examples of pollution.  The walk will take place during learning time and will not affect playtime or lunchtime.

If you have any questions about this activity, please speak to a member of year 4 staff.


Yours sincerely

Mrs C Kingswell
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Foxton Road, Coventry, CV3 2HN « 024 7645 4843 - office@ernesfordgrange-pri.coventry.sch.uk
Headteacher: lan Taylor





